






Manager Report February 19, 2021 

 

 

SANITARY 

We received 21inches of rainfall in January and the plant received 7 million gallons of 

influent. 

 

Manhole inspection in the District has begun. All of the manholes in the District will be 

examined for signs of inflow, infiltration, and other areas that need attention. 

 

One new sanitary connection was installed this past month at 79594 Hwy 101. 

 

 


